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To: Tighe, Cathy -FS
Subject: Public Testimony - Mendenhall Glacier Recreation Area
Date: Friday, March 13, 2020 9:38:00 AM

Please consider these concerns from a life-ling Juneau resident These recommendations from
Renewable Juneau made sense when they issued them in 2018, and they make sense now. Be
thoughtful in your development, please. Any Forest Service plan for the Mendenhall Glacier
Recreation Area should specify NOexpanded bus parking near the visitor center; NO vehicle
access close to the existing facilities; remote parking for cars and buses during the summer
with an electric shuttle system to move people to the facilities; manage for the future with an
eye on climate change, renewable energy and sustainability. Also any boats on the lake
should be electric, NOT diesel.

Thank you,
Doniece Gott





